
General Committee Meeting Thursday August 9th 28. 

 

This meeting was decided upon by the Greens Committee who agreed that same should not count 

for attendance has (sic) it had not been called in the ordinary way. 

 

Present: R Bennett in the Chair.  

Messrs G Robson, E S Jones, W H Andrew, F Moss, R Wood, F L Eaton, H Ridyard and J Gibson.. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting were read and confirmed. 

 

The report of the Sub-Committee respecting the interview with the Steward was accepted with 

thanks. 

 

The Captain reported that the subscription list for Brennan’s holiday had realised the sum of £9/5/- 

and this amount had been handed over to him. 

 

It was decided that Mr E S Jones arrange for a substitute for Brennan during his holiday. 

 

The following were elected members of the Club by ballot: - Full Members: Mr James Duffy, Mr Reg 

Evans, Mr H L Henshaw. Lady Members: Mrs F B Evans. Junior Members: Mr W O Bolt. Honorary 

Members: Miss Phyllis Hill. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: Jas Ridyard & Sons 11/12/-, J W Hall Ltd 2/12/6,  

J W Burton & Son3/3/-, Saml Travis 3/3/6. Total £20/11/0. 

 

A letter from the Ladies Secretary was read asking for permission to decorate the small room on the 

1st floor at their own expense; this was agreed to and the Secretary was asked to convey the decision 

to the Ladies Secretary also to say that the Committee appreciated the offer. 

 

The verbal application made by the Ladies Secretary re extra days other than Wednesdays for 

arranging competition sin Miller Shield etc. was considered and it was proposed by Mr W H Andrew 

seconded by J Gibson and carried that the Committee do not see their way to grant a general 

permission on these lines, but applications may be made for a special occasion which will have 

careful consideration. 

 

The Secretary reported that a large majority of the Caddies on Saturday last refused to carry and 

were sent off the premises and that he had given instructions that all those who had refused on 

Saturday should not be allowed to caddie until further notice and the matter settled by the 

Committee. The question was discussed and it was decided that two lists should be made, one of 

boys who attend school and one of boys who work so that equal opportunities should be given and 

arrangements made so that every Caddie shall be given equal chance of employment through each 

week as far as possible. The Captain agreed to make all the arrangements with Brennan. It was also 

decided that Caddies cannot be engaged in advance. 

 

In reference to the proposed purchase of a Motor Tractor, it was decided to leave same over until 

next season and carry on with the horse.  

 



James Lochead 

13/9/28 

 


